
Falls Creek Ranch Horse Facilities

Horses are welcome at Falls Creek Ranch. A portion of our Common Property 
has been set aside to stable and pasture a limited number of horses. Horse 
owners are responsible for maintaining their own animals as well as the facilities 
and grounds allocated for this activity. A non-refundable fee is required which is 
used to provide necessary purchases and maintenance of the facilities. All 
structures remain with the Association as general property.

Owners may ride their horses on Ranch roads and have access to adjoining 
forest service lands for riding.

The FCR Horse Committee oversees the management of the stables, pastures 
and grazing conditions according to its Board approved rules and regulations. 
FCR members must apply to the Committee for approval to house their horse on 
FCR property.


